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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed changes to WAC 284-30-300 through 400. The
proposals’ directive to protect consumers from predatory behavior by insurance companies is
incredibly important.

In particular, the changes clarify previous ambiguities and effectively outline insurers’ obligations to
policyholders. Hopefully these changes would result in fewer cases going to litigation because it
clarifies not only insurers’ obligations but also illuminates the consequences of not living up to those
standards.

Please feel free to include my comments in the record.

Best,

Christopher M. Walsh | Partner
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